
Presentation From Officers on the Anti-Social Behaviour, Crime 

and Policing Act 2014 

 
 
Officers who have been working to ensure that SSDC is ready to implement recent changes 
in legislation will provide members with a brief presentation giving an overview of the legal 
framework and outlining steps they have taken to prepare for its introduction. Background 
papers have been circulated under separate cover. 
 

 

 

 

 


